Plumbland CE School P.E. and school sports strategy
The government continues to provide additional funding  to improve the provision of Physical Education and Sport in Primary schools. This funding provided jointly by the Departments of Education, Health and Culture and Media and Sport will be allocated to Primary School Headteachers. This funding is ring fenced and therefore can only be spent on the provision of P.E. and sport in schools.

Proposed plans for P.E. at Plumbland CE School, 2021-2022
· The opportunity to take part in regular festivals and competitions alongside other schools as organised through the Aspatria Small schools Partnership. 
· Participate in the Allerdale Schools Partnership which involves a variety of specialists to carry out timetabled P.E. sessions with the children. This includes Multi skills and tennis for Juniors and Kinder cricket for Infants. It also includes a Multi sports After school club for six weeks. A key element within this package is CPD (continuing Professional Development) for staff who will participate in the P.E. lessons. 
· School will provide additional sports training for our children in Orienteering and additional swimming sessions delivered by sports specialists. This is to enable us to participate in wider competitions such as the County Orienteering League and triathlon events. 
· Employ a Forest Leader to carry out ‘forest school’ outdoor learning sessions. Each child (Years 2,3,4,5,6) will receive 10 afternoon (1-3pm) sessions in the forest.
· We will be able to participate in more festivals and competitions as the cost of transport to these events will be covered by the additional funding.

· School will carry out an audit of P.E. equipment and we will replace any items we require to deliver our P.E. lessons. 

